
 

Interested in becoming a part of the marching band 

but you’re not sure if it’s for you or what it’s like? 

 

Want to meet some of our all-star marching gators 

who will show you the ropes and help you out? 

 

Well then come join us for a special day just for you… 
 

MARCHING GATOR  

HYPE DAY! 
 

Saturday, May 11th 10am-3:30pm at Perry Hall HS  

(go to the Fine Arts Lobby entrance) 
 

You will learn how to march and participate in rehearsal on your instru-

ment.  You can even try out for the drumline or color guard! 

 

What you’ll need: large water bottle/jug, sneakers, hat, sunscreen,  

instrument, pencil, and a bag lunch.  

 

PARENTS: There will be a meeting at 2:15pm where you will get 

some information about our program.  Then at 3pm, the students 

will perform for you, showing off the new skills they learned! 

 

In order for us to prepare music for you, please register for the event by 
visiting http://perryhallband.pbworks.com. Click on the link for the 
Google form under the announcements section or type this directly into 

your browser: https://forms.gle/16Z6KmHPb9AZZY2S6 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Engel at sengel2@bcps.org 


